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Thursday, May 9

7:30 P.M. Potluck Dessert and Presentation by Bracken Brown on his trip to 




Brazil to study bird migration
Friday, May 10

Girls and Boys Day at KNCS

Saturday, May 11

8:30 A.M.-12:00 P.M. Work Party at the school addition. See below. 
Sunday, May 12

9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service.  Setup: Jordan and Becky Cooper







10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Torrey Cooper
Monday, May 13

7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love Class at Buicks’

Tuesday, May 14

9:30 a.m. Doctrine of Life Class. Nos. 18-41. Library
Wednesday, May 15

11:45 P.M. and 7:00 P.M. “The Thirteen Clocks”. Book by James Thurber,






presented as a play by the 7th and 8th grades.
Thursday, May 16

10:00 A.M. Moms Morning Class. Tovah Smith’s







7:30 P.M. Kempton New Church Semi-Annual Society Meeting 
We Offer Warmest Condolences to Joycelyn Weaber as her husband, Jim Weaber, takes up life in the Spiritual World. Jim was shed of earthly life unexpectedly last week in South Carolina, where they have been living. Those who attended their June 2016 wedding in Kempton recall the tender sphere that surrounded the event, and we are grieved for Joycelyn’s sake. May the Lord watch over her. 
Girls Day – happening tomorrow – will gratefully accept cotton fabric donations or use of sewing machines.  If interested in helping, contact Heather King by phone or text (484-860-0973). 
It’s HERE! (the School Expansion Work Party this Saturday): Everyone is invited. Some of us may be transporting furniture from down the road. MANY of us, we hope, will be raking, seeding, and applying straw to the vast landscape.  Bring yourselves, whatever children you may have, and whatever of your tools might facilitate the work (York landscaping rake, if you have one; garden/gravel rakes; shovels; wheelbarrows; work gloves, etc.). Don’t miss the fun!   – Roger Schrock, Owners Representative 

We Can Now Feed the Marcune-Brown-Wood Family! They are moving this weekend into the temporary home they’ve found, and we’ve set up a meal schedule at www.takethemameal.com, to begin this Saturday the 11th (for now, the last planned meal is for Sunday the 26th). Please call Carla Kerr for how to access the schedule. Thanks. 
[Repeat] Society Spring Brunch and Plant Sale:  11:15 A.M., Sunday, May 19. Please join us in the society room for this fun event! All proceeds will go to the School Expansion Fund. Suggested donation: $5/person, $15/family.  If you would like to help, please contact Tabitha Judson, Karla Buick, or Suzanne King. 
To Both Adults and Children – from the Library: Thursday, May 16, will be our last borrowing day.  The last day for returns will be Thursday, May 30, but please don’t wait until the 30th to bring back books that are due on the 23rd.  Thanks for having enjoyed our collection this year. Have a lovely summer – and see you in the fall! – the Librarians

New Contact Info: Available for Schuyler and Sarah Heinrichs and for Gloria Alden Smith. Call Carla Kerr at the church office.  
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